Decenmber 15, 1970

Marathon 0il Company
P. O. Box 2409
Hobbs, New Mexico

ATTENTION: L. C. MARQUART

Re: North Indian Basin Unit
Well No.l-M, 10-21-23,

Indian Basin-Morrow Gas
Pool, Eddy County, New

Mexico

Dear Mr. Marquart:

Our Santa Fe office has advised us, that in order to remove

the subject well from the gas proration schedule, Marathon

0il Company, as gas transporter, must submit two (2) copies

of a notice of disconnection. Both copies of the notice should
be filed with this office.

If there are any questions on this matter, please do not hesitate
to call upon me.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
RLS: §w



